
 
 
Campaign Summary – for use in newsletters etc. 
 
Priscilla Bacon Hospice is asking every adult in Norfolk and Waveney to donate £3.00 
by the end of 2020, so the charity can start building the new hospice in 2021. 
 
The Covid-19 pandemic has caused a dramatic reduction in appointments and 
treatments for cancers and other life-limiting illnesses, the consequences of which 
will be felt for years to come. With only 16 specialist care beds for a population of 
over 1 million, the need for the new hospice is now even more desperate. 
 
By donating less than the price of a pint now, you make it possible for the charity to 
break ground next Summer.  
 
To donate £3.00 visit www.justgiving.com/campaign/3pounds 
 

http://www.justgiving.com/campaign/3pounds

